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Fall Classes Begin August 27 at
Santa Ana College and Santiago Canyon College
Eighteen-year-old El Modena High School graduate John Coury is following in his family’s footsteps to Santiago Canyon College (SCC).  Not only have his older brother and two sisters attended SCC, but so, too, has his mother.  The future business management major happily reported that he got all the classes he wanted—math, English, and real estate.  This fall, he’ll be balancing his studies with a job in the college’s admissions office.

“I am so excited to take the first step in my real life,” he said. “I love this college. The faculty is great and everyone is so friendly and helpful.”

Coury is one of an increasing number of students, who are selecting Santiago Canyon College or Santa Ana College this fall.  Santiago Canyon College’s 2007 fall semester enrollment is up by 19.5 percent over last fall.  So far, SCC has enrolled 11,102 students for fall classes.  The upward trend in enrollment is mirrored at Santa Ana College where enrollment is up 11.7 percent this fall and 19,980 students are expected for fall classes.

Fall instruction begins August 27 and runs through December 16 at Santa Ana College (SAC) and Santiago Canyon College (SCC).  The fall enrollment fee remains $20 per unit. SAC is located at 1530 W. 17th St. in Santa Ana and SCC is located at 8045 E. Chapman Ave. in Orange. Fall class schedules are available online at www.sac.edu and www.sccollege.edu or free at the colleges’ bookstores. For specific registration hours, contact SAC at (714) 564-6005 or www.sac.edu or SCC at (714) 628-4901 or www.sccollege.edu.

New students may submit an application to either college to receive a registration appointment. Students enrolling in English and math classes may be required to take a placement test. For further details on English or math placement tests, call (714) 564-6147 at SAC and (714) 628-4818 at SCC.

Mini-semester, second “GR8 Weeks” courses begin October 22 at both colleges. These four- to eight-week courses are in high demand and are offered evenings and weekends. For more 
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information on “GR8 Weeks” classes, call SAC at (714) 564-6100 and SCC at (714) 628-4901. 

Continuing education classes are offered at over 100 locations throughout the district. For further details, call the Centennial Education Center at (714) 241-5700 or the Orange Education Center at (714) 628-5900.  Fall continuing education classes, which are offered with an open entry/open exit format and are free-of-charge to the community, begin on September 4. 

About the Rancho Santiago Community College District


The mission of the Rancho Santiago Community College District (RSCCD) is to respond to the educational needs of an ever-changing community and to provide programs and services that reflect academic excellence. Santa Ana College and Santiago Canyon College are public community colleges of RSCCD, which serve the residents of Anaheim Hills, East Garden Grove, Irvine, Orange, Santa Ana, Tustin and Villa Park. Both colleges provide education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, customized training for business and industry, and programs to train nurses, firefighters and law enforcement personnel. 
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